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Dear BSF Students  
 
It has been quite a quiet week in BSF. Many of you have been working on your application letters 
ready for the mock interviews next week as well as UCAS applications for Year 13. If you have not 
completed your UCAS application yet, please make that your priority as our aim is to get them all off 
by the end of November!  
 

Year 12 should be working hard on the final touches of their Enterprise project now. Letters have 
gone out to Year 7 parents asking them to bring in money so let’s make sure we have plenty on offer 
for them to choose from. If you need to use an electrical appliance for your stall, you will need to get 
it safety tested before you can use it. Please bring it to Mr Bridgwater on Monday 5th December to 
be tested. In the past, students have decorated their stalls so please think about how you can make 
yours stand out, especially if you are offering a similar product to another group.  
 

Well done to Daniel, Caitlan and Ms Shepherd for running the highly popular Video Game Club on 
Wednesday lunchtimes for the lower school.  
  
Opportunities for you  
 

Work Experience Courses for Medicine  
The PremedProjects Team are offering 3 very special courses in December for students, an in person 
day in London and 2 online courses, each specially created by NHS doctors for students interested in 
careers in medicine.  

1. On Saturday 10th December,  students have permission to enter the dissection 
room at a hospital in London ( students must be aged 14-18 ) where they will be tutored 
in brain anatomy from one of the world’s leading authorities on neuroanatomy and NHS 
consultants. A unique and very special work experience day for all students applying to 
medicine, students can see all the details here: London Hospital Experience - 1 Day - 
Premed Projects Students are already attending from all over the UK and Europe so 
interested students should confirm places on this one as soon as they can.   
2. Emergency Medicine live on Saturday 4th December. You can expect to learn about 
the treatment and management of major trauma and medical emergencies. With 
insights into pre-hospital and emergency medicine. Students can see more information 
here: Emergency Medicine Live - Premed Projects  
3. Medicine Case Studies live on Monday the 5th December at 7.30pm. There are 500 
free places on this course which will probably go pretty quickly, to attend the course, 
students just need to register here: Medicine Work Experience Live - Premed Projects  
 

UniTaster Days  
Get a taste of studying an Animation, Game Art or VFX degree. Students are invited to an 
undergraduate taster day on Saturday 3rd December. This is a great opportunity for students 
interested in a career in the creative industries. Book here: Undergraduate Taster Days 
(pearsoncollegelondon.ac.uk)  
Event details:  
Date: Saturday 3rd December 2022  
Time: 10.30am - 1.45pm  
Where: Escape Studios, 190 High Holborn, London, WC1V 7BH or online  

https://www.premedprojects.co.uk/course/medicine-work-experience-day-event
https://www.premedprojects.co.uk/course/medicine-work-experience-day-event
https://www.premedprojects.co.uk/course/emergency-medicine-live
https://www.premedprojects.co.uk/medicine-work-experience-live-december
https://www.pearsoncollegelondon.ac.uk/escape-studios/visit-us/events/undergraduate-taster-days.html?utm_source=unitasterdays&utm_medium=email
https://www.pearsoncollegelondon.ac.uk/escape-studios/visit-us/events/undergraduate-taster-days.html?utm_source=unitasterdays&utm_medium=email


 
 
 
 
 
Summer Career Experiences in London: Live Q&A - For Students and Parents: Tuesday 6th 
December  
Investin are pleased to invite parents and students to attend a live online Q&A about their  once-in-
a-lifetime Summer Career Experiences for ages 12-18.  
Attendees will have the opportunity to learn all about the immersive experiences on offer, the 
professionals students will work alongside, and the industry sites they will visit. The creators of the 
experiences will be on-hand for live Q&A.   
This webinar is for both parents and students and will take place twice to accommodate different 
availability. All registrants will receive a recording even if they cannot attend on the day.  
Date: Tuesday 6th December  
Time: 10:00am (Webinar Registration - Zoom) or 6:30pm  (Webinar Registration - Zoom)  
  
Don’t forget that we all have Monday off next week (as if you would…)  
 
Enjoy your long weekend.  
 

 

Ms C Dunton 

Head of Sixth Form 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_OmMk2dQRSk-vPuEguWp_fg?utm_source=UK+SCHOOLS+MASTER&utm_campaign=4e7e001786-bankersschoolmar_COPY_03&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_bfccb03bbd-4e7e001786-139371145&mc_cid=4e7e001786&mc_eid=c424d1b682
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_GxuZ3PUcRfu73PdLUCdqHA?utm_source=UK+SCHOOLS+MASTER&utm_campaign=4e7e001786-bankersschoolmar_COPY_03&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_bfccb03bbd-4e7e001786-139371145&mc_cid=4e7e001786&mc_eid=c424d1b682

